
 

F.Y.I. 

from the Policy Unit 
FYI-315 
Date: Friday, December 4, 2020 

SUBJECT: Changes Made to the “Apply for Child Support” Web Page  
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 

This FYI is being issued to inform staff of changes to the “Apply for Child Support” web page. A link 
has been added to access the Child Supplemental Page form (CSE-1314A) from the page. This 
allows customers easy access to the form when additional children need to be added to the 
application. A reminder has also been added to the page informing the customer that the application 
must be signed before submission. These issues were identified as pain points for our customers 
during a value stream mapping session. The Division of Child Support Services (DCSS) continues 
our commitment to providing quality customer service and meeting the needs of Arizona families.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file. 
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail 

These changes may 
be found here. 
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